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Virtual Crafty Friday 
 

Friday, September 25  
12:00-1:00 p.m. 

 
Join Library Director Rebecca Harper for  
another Virtual Crafty Friday where you will be 

making this festive fall wall/door hanging pumpkin!  Register by 
phone (618-874-8719) or email (siue.esl.library@siue.edu) to receive 
a kit.  The Zoom link will be emailed to participants before the event.   
Please plan to pick up your kit from the LRC between 10 a.m.-3 p.m.  
September 21-24. 
 
Kits can be dropped off or mailed for those not able to make it to the 
library for pick up. Please contact Rebecca for arrangements 
(rebharp@siue.edu or 618-482-8366). 

Covid-19 Restricted 
Hours of Operation 

 

Monday-Thursday  
10 a.m. - 3 p.m.  

Meet Gerald Young,  
Program Assistant of  

Career Services  
 
With an affinity and passion for  
educational excellence, Gerald is a  
native of East St. Louis, Illinois, and has 
been working in higher education for 14 
years. He is a 1985 graduate of Southern 
Illinois University of Edwardsville, IL where 
he earned a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Speech Communication. Presently, he is a 
Ph.D. Student at Union Institute and University in Cincinnati, 
Ohio, majoring in Interdisciplinary Studies concentration in     
Ethical & Creative Leadership with specialization in Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr.  He has three children Jouelle, Jillian, and    
Gerald II and one grandchild named Zora, who he affectionately 
calls Zebee. 
 

Contact Gerald at  
geyoung@siue.edu or call 618-874-8719. 

Services Available 
 

The LRC is now allowing  
two people maximum  

into the library to use the  
computers for 30 minutes at 

a time! This is on a first 
come first served basis.  

 
In a hurry?   

Give us a call to  
reserve your spot!   

 
Patrons can also email  

(siue.esl.library@siue.edu) 
documents to be printed and 
picked up at the front door. 

Just give us a call at  
618-874-8719 and we’ll be 

here to assist you! 
 

Please be sure to remain  
socially distant, wash your 
hands, and wear a mask  
inside all buildings on the  

SIUE East St. Louis campus, 
including the LRC.   

Stay safe! 

mailto:siue.esl.library@siue.edu
mailto:rebharp@siue.edu
mailto:siue.esl.library@siue.edu


 
September is National Library Card Sign-Up Month! 

 
 With a library card from the Learning Resource 

Center, patrons have access to Adult Fiction,  
Non-Fiction, Young Adult Fiction Children’s Books, 

Audiobooks on CD, DVDs, music CDs, and  
access to all Illinois public libraries within  

the I-Share System. 
 

Visit the LRC for more information and to pick up a library card! 

 
Facebook: Let’s Stay Connected! 

 
 
 

We’ve continued to provide tips, crafts,  
activities, tours, and stories to our Facebook 
community throughout this unprecedented  

closure.  Make sure you like us on Facebook 
and check back often so you don’t miss out on 

any of the awesome posts 
keeping us  

connected with you!   

LIKE US ON FACBOOK! siue.esl.lrc.1 
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